
MASS ST. BENCHES RECEIVE UPGRADES 

Since late fall, Lawrence Parks and Recreation staff  

have been removing the benches on Massachusetts 

St.  The benches have been sanded down and re-

stained. The bench’s legs have also been repainted.  

The project started on the south end of the street. 

Staff intend to complete the project by summer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPROVEMENTS MADE TO MASS ST. 

TRASHCANS 
Improvements were also made to the trashcans on 

Massachusetts Street. The project started in late fall 

repainting all the trash cans. Currently trashcans on the 600 

and 700 blocks of Massachusetts Street are the only ones 

left in the project.  Staff intend to have the project finished 

by the end of April. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW SIGNS PLACED AT SOUTH PARK 

At South Park, visitors will be greeted to the park by new signs when coming from the Downtown Business District, 

as well as from the south on Massachusetts Street. Pedestrians who stop will learn some of the rich history of South 

Park and some of the features in the park. 


